H. R. PEROT

July 5, 1983

Mr. Ken Follett

Dear Ken:
I received the brochure from your English publisher.
My observations:

-- Too many pictures and too much space devoted to
Follett.

-- Not enough pictures and not enough space devoted
to Perot.

Seriously, it is great, and I hope it will sell your
book.

I am sending Margaret Thatcher a copy of the part that
talks about your personal financial success. I am also
sending an accompanying letter that explains your politi-
cal philosophy and assure the Prime Minister that you will
probably want to donate the profits of your book to the
British Treasury.

Best wishes.

Sincerely,

Ross
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